
 

 

 

 

 
The St. Timothy's Fall Festival is an annual event with the goal of bringing families 
and the community together. We have family games, crafts, soccer challenge, teen 
corner, toddler games, fun run, fishing derby, inflatables, entertainment, food 
trucks, Bingo and much more. Other than the food trucks, this is a free event for all 
families. The St. Timothy’s Fall Festival Committee asks you to help make this 
event possible by becoming a sponsor. The 2024 festival will be held on October 19, 
2024. Please complete the information below to support this fun filled family event. 
Below are our sponsorship levels. 

Sponsorship Packages: 

Level Corn Stalk Apple Hay Bale Scarecrow Pumpkin 
Patch 

Cost $100 $250 $500 $1,000 $2,500 
      Recognition in the St. Timothy’s 
bulletin and on the website 

√ √ √ √ √ 

Recognition at the festival  √ √ √ √ 
Logo or name on 2024 Fall Festival 
shirt* (payment received by 9/20/24 
only) 

  √ √ √ 

Sponsor logo and website link on the 
Fall Festival Webpage  

   √ √ 

Sponsor tent space at the festival      √ 
Sponsor’s signage on the stage     √ 

 
*Logo/Name to be later confirmed with you. We will need a high-resolution JPEG image. As an 
expression of our gratitude, we also offer T-shirts for each member of the sponsor’s family.   
 
Name:  

Company Name: 

Address:  

Phone:  

Email:  

Sponsorship Amount:  

St. Timothy’s 2024 Fall 
Festival Sponsorship  

 



 

 

Please pay online by scanning the QR code below or calling the Parish Office at 
(813) 968-1077.  You can also make checks payable to St. Timothy’s Catholic Church 
and mail them to St. Timothy’s c/o Fall Festival, 17512 Lakeshore Rd, Lutz, FL 33558 
or drop them off at the Parish Office with this form. 

 
Any net proceeds received will be donated to a local charity. If you have any 
questions, please contact either Roger or Judi. We greatly appreciate your support! 
 
   
Judi Aldrovandi          fallfestival@sainttims.org        (713) 997-9218 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU!     

  

 

mailto:fallfestival@sainttims.org

